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A Special Workshop of the Consolidation Committee was held on Thursday, January 19, 2023 at the Shaker Pines fire station.

Those present were Chairperson Richard Tkacz, President Peter G. Burk, Vice President Guy Beck, Clerk Margaret Goyette, Facilities Mark Zarcaro, Commissioner Peter Burk, Fire Chief Jack Flanagan, Fire Chief Jim Nolan, Deputy Chief Jamie Hurley, and Deputy Chief Ed Prajzner. 

The meeting started at 7:00 p.m.  

A draft of the new By-Laws was presented.  A discussion was held and several items will be re-written.  The other item that was brought up was the separate associations each department has.  Shaker Pines has a separate By-Law and Hazardville’s is not currently in effect.

A question regarding the Organization Chart was asked.  The Union would like to see the final approved Chart.  A meeting was scheduled for January 30, 2023 for Shaker Pines members to speak about the Chart.  On February 1, 2023, both members of the departments will meet with the Committee to express their thoughts on the Chart.  

The next meeting of the Committee will be on February 16, 2023 to approve an Organization Chart.

Deputy Chief Hurley will have a MOU on the combined Training at the next meeting of the Committee.

The meeting ended at 8:05 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,
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Clerk

